
 
 
 
 
 

The Atlantic States Marine Fisheries Commission was formed by the 15 Atlantic coastal states in 1942 for the promotion and 
protection of coastal fishery resources.  The Commission serves as a deliberative body of the Atlantic coastal states, coordinating 
the conservation and management of nearshore fishery resources, including marine, shell and anadromous species. 
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Working towards healthy, self-sustaining populations of all Atlantic coast fish species, or successful restoration 
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ASMFC Summer Flounder, Scup & Black Sea Bass Board to Meet 
April 20, 2011 to Discuss Recreational Black Sea Bass Proposals 

 
Arlington, VA – The Commission’s Summer Flounder, Scup and Black Sea Bass Board will meet via a 
web-based conference call on April 20, 2011 at 2:00 PM. The Board will consider approval of state 
proposals for their 2011 recreational black sea bass fisheries, as well as review and consider terms of 
reference for the upcoming black sea bass assessment. The Board chose to meet via conference call in 
April to provide the states the necessary administrative time to implement their measures before the start of 
the 2011 fishery. 
 
Materials for the conference call can be found at the following link:  
http://www.asmfc.org/meetings/sfScupBSBboardApril2011.pdf 
 
To join the webinar, please go to: https://www2.gotomeeting.com/pjoin/122817674/105150830. To join the 
conference call, dial 877/679-3924 and then enter the Passcode - 745341.   For more information, please 
contact Toni Kerns, Senior FMP Coordinator for Management, at 703/842-0740 or <tkerns@asmfc.org>.   
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